
To get the required immunizations, 
please do the following:

How to avoid school suspension
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The Immunization of School Pupils Act (ISPA) requires all parents of children attending school to 
report their immunization records to their public health department. Students with incomplete 
immunization records are at risk for suspension from school. 

Immunized already?
If your child has received the immunizations listed on the 
enclosed notice, you can update the Halton Region Health 
Department by submitting the up-to-date immunization 
record by June 30, 2018.

Visit halton.ca/immunize

Download the OneHalton app

Call 311

In person to the Halton Regional Centre, 
1151 Bronte Road in Oakville

Get the immunizations from your 
family doctor and then report the 
immunization to the Halton Region 
Health Department.

Note:  If your child is not up-to-date on immunizations 
due to medical reasons, you must submit an exemption 
form. For religious/conscience reasons, you must submit 
an exemption form and attend a mandatory education 
session.  Find more details at halton.ca/immunize

The Halton Region Health Department enforces the provincial 
Immunization of School Pupils Act (ISPA) to keep students healthy.

Keeping students 
safe and healthy
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